e I2] JuLius BERGER

The Chief Executive Officer

Public and Private Development Center
1% Floor AC Commercial Complex
2721273, Central Business District,
Abuja, FCT

Atin.: Seember Nyager
March 26, 2014
Dear Sir,

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST: PROCUREMENT AND CONTRACT RECORDS
FOR THE RE-AWARD OF THE LAGOS — IBADAN EXPRESSWAY

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 24, 2014 on the above mentioned

subject matter.

We would state that we are not 2 “public institution® within the meaning or contemplation of
the Freedom of Information Act, 2011 ("The Act”) and regret that we are unable 1o acceded
to your request. We would advise thal you properly address your request io the appropriaie

public instituticns that come under the purview of the Act.

Yours faithfully,

(Ol C(}u\gl\

CECILIA E. MADUEKE (MRS.)
COMPANY SECRETARY



